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Ioora8 - Lt)O Diamond Williams 

From: Ann Bassett [abassett@lawfla.com] 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: Docket No. 100128-WU 
Attachments: 201 0-08-20, 100128, Letter to Chairman Argenziano requesting more time.pdf 

Friday, August 20, 2010 10:24 AM 
Bart Fletcher; Filings@psc.state.fl,us; Lorena Holley; Marshall Willis 

The person responsible for this electronic filing is: 

Norman H. Horton, Jr. 
Messer, Caparello & Self, P.A. 
P.O. Box 15579 
Tallahassee, FL 32317 

nhorton@lawtla.com 

The Docket No. is 100128-WU Application for increase in water rates in Gulf County by Lighthouse Utilities 
Company, Inc. 

This is being filed on behalf of Lighthouse Utilities Company, Inc. 

Total Number of Pages is 1 

Lighthouse Utilities Company, 1nc.k Request for More Time to File Petition 

(850) 222-0720 

Ann Bassett 
Messer, Caparello & Self, P.A. 
2618 Centennial Place (32308) 
P.O. Box 15579 
Tallahassee, FL 32317 
Direct Phone: 850-201-5225 
Fax No. 850-224-4359 
Email Address: <abassett@lawfla.com> 
Web Address: <www.lawtla.com> 

8/20/2010 



M C  M E S S E R  C A P A R E L L O  & S E L F ,  P .A  

& S  A t t o r n e y s  A t  Law 

www.lawJa.com 
August 20,2010 

BY HAND DELIVERY 
The Honorable Nancy Argenziano 
Chairman 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee. FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 100128-WU, Applicationfor increase in wafer rafes in GulfCounry by 
Lighthouse Ufilifies Company, Inc. 

Dear Chairman Argenziano: 

By letter dated May 28,2010, the Commission approved a test year for a rate increase to be filed 
by Lighthouse Utilities, Inc. with the request that it be filed by August 25,201 0. This is to request that 
Lighthouse Utilities Company, Inc. be allowed an additional week, until September 1,2010, to file the 
application. 

Although we have prepared drafts of the schedules and application, they are still being reviewed, 
confirmed and verified by the Company and specifically the President of the Company. His time to 
complete this process is limited due to the fact that he and his wife are occupied with an impending birth 
and his time is directed to this. 

Under the circumstances, Lighthouse Utilities Company, Inc. asks that the Company be allowed 
until September 1,2010, to file its application. 

Thank you for your attention to this request. If there are any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Norman H. Horton, e&- Jr. if f, c.3 
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Sincerely, 
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Norman H. Horton, Jr. 
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cc: Mr. Marshall Willis ,~ 

Mr. Bart Fletcher -~ < ~, 
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. _. . .  Lorena Ifolley, Esq. 
Office of Public Counsel 
Florida Public Servicc_Cpmmission CleLk..~ 

. .  

Regional Center Office Park / ZGl8 Centennial Place Tallahassee. Florida 32308 
Mailing Addrrrr: P.O. Box 15579 / Tallahassee. Florida 32317 

Main Telephone: (850) 222-0710 / Fax: (850) 224-4359 


